
 
The American Legion 

Alyn W. Butler Post 169 

Dear Member 

The Post is having a Christmas Potluck Dinner this year on Dec 2 at 6:00 pm (Meeting Night). 
The meal will be Turkey, Ham, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Stuffing, Vegetables, Bread, Butter and 
for dessert Apple Pie, Pumpkin Pie (Whipped Cream).  All Members of Post 169 and the 
Auxiliary in good standing and their spouse or special friend are encouraged to attend. Please let 
the Auxiliary Present Jeannie McGinnis know if you will be attending and what you will be 
bringing, email 325mwm@sbcglobal.net or (916) 624-3719 or you may call the Post Phone 
(916) 797-0169 and leave message stating your name, how many coming and what you are 
bringing. 

Mike Scott, Post 169 Adjutant 
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